
Friends of the Oradell Library 
Appeal for Help April 2022 

 
 
Please see the following letter from the Friends of the Oradell Library: 
 
  
Dear Friends and Neighbors:  
  
We are writing to you asking for help. We really need your time, energy and 
enthusiasm. Friends have a special place in our town.  Alas, we are getting older, fewer 
and some of us have health issues. We have the experience and enthusiasm to 
continue our activities but we need“new blood”. The only thing missing is you, our loyal 
patrons.  
  
What kind of help do we need? Help with Programming is our biggest challenge at the 
moment. We are now poised to resume our active programming season, but we need 
some assistance. What kind of assistance? Very specific jobs. Refreshments: ordering, 
purchasing and setting up. Set up chairs.....possibly take them down but that could be 
shared, sending out Thank You letters to our presenters, suggest programs, buy Gift 
Cards and mail them out......small but important jobs such as these. Suggestions for 
future programs are always appreciated. Dianne Daniele has a large and varied file of 
possible programs but many more names keep coming up. Neighbors suggest other 
neighbors. We never run out of interesting people in our town. You will always have a 
partner to work with and all expenses will be reimbursed. You may also come up with 
some other way you would like to participate. We have great programs and convivial 
sessions after the programs.  
  
Come, enjoy our programs, meet your neighbors and help to continue our great tradition 
at the Oradell Public Library.  
 
 
I hope that if you are able, you find something, big or small, to contribute.   
 
Your Friend,  
Jane Gaffin 

 


